
The Crosswalk Safety Society of Nova Scotia 
 
Crosswalk flag installations 
 
On March 23rd we installed the 100th crosswalk flag location in Nova Scotia (78th in HRM), 
generating considerable media coverage by CBC, CTV, Global, Metro News and Local Xpress. 
 
 

 
 
Since then another six have been installed in Bedford at  
 

• Basinview Drive at Madison Drive / Church Court 

• Southgate Drive at Strathaven Close 

• Southgate Drive at Ravines Drive 

• Oceanview Drive at Royal Masts Way 

• Moirs Mill Road at Acadia Mill Drive, and 

• Larry Uteck Drive at Starboard Drive 
 
Additionally there are another 10 approved and in the process of being installed 
 

• Bedford Highway at Nelson’s Landing, Bedford 

• Bedford Highway at Spring Street, Bedford 

• Bedford Highway (Sunnyside) across from MacDonald’s, Bedford 



• Tower Road at Atlantic Street, Halifax 

• Gottingen Street at Falkland Street, Halifax 

• Herring Cove Road at Sylvia Avenue, Spryfield 

• Main Avenue at Hillcrest Street, Halifax 

• Main Avenue at Alex Street, Halifax 

• Willett Street at Westridge Drive, Halifax 

• Dutch Village Road at Rufus Avenue, Halifax 
 
As well we have been contacted by Sussex, New Brunswick who may be interested in six to 
eight locations and Bridgewater, Nova Scotia asking about three or four. 
 
If you would like crosswalk flags in your neighbourhood, or know of anyone who may, 
please contact us at crosswalksafety@eastlink.ca. 
 
A significant majority of Councillors have supported crosswalk flag installations through use of 
their discretionary funds and promotion through social media.  We thank those who have done 
so and encourage you to reinforce the importance of crosswalk flags by passing on your 
thoughts to your councillor.  
 

Jane’s Walk 
 
“Jane’s Walks are free, locally organized walking tours, in which people get together to explore, 
talk about and celebrate their neighbourhoods. Where more traditional tours are a bit like 
walking lectures, a Jane’s Walk is more of a walking conversation. Leaders share their 
knowledge, but also encourage discussion and participation among the walkers.” 
 
Saturday May 7, 2016 beginning at 11:00 am Norm will be leading a Walk, departing from 
Prince Albert Road and Elliot Street.  The walk is expected to take 1 to 11/2 hours.  Please join 
us to discuss crosswalk safety issues and legislation relating to pedestrians and drivers. 

 
 
Resolution 3135 
 
We are very proud of the recognition provided to the Society through Resolution 3135 
introduced to the House on April 14, 2016 

By: Hon. Andrew Younger (Dartmouth East) 

“I hereby give notice that on a future day I shall move the adoption of the following resolution: 

Whereas the Crosswalk Safety Society of Nova Scotia has been installing bright orange flags at 
marked intersections for walkers to use to enhance their safety; and 

Whereas crosswalk flag installations are currently in the Halifax Regional Municipality, Port 
Williams, Hantsport, Windsor, Berwick, Aylesford, Chester, New Ross, and Hubbards; and 

Whereas the 100th set of crosswalk flags was installed on Rocky Lake Drive in Bedford on 
Wednesday, March 23, 2016; 



Therefore be it resolved that members of this House of Assembly join me in congratulating 
President Norm Collins and the members of the Crosswalk Safety Society of Nova Scotia for 
their important role in our communities” 


